
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: November 4th, 2020 

Certification of Recommendation 
 

 

Whitestown Plan Commission 

 

RE: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE WHITESTOWN COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 
 

In accordance with IC 36‐7‐4‐508, the Whitestown Plan Commission hereby certifies their approval and 
recommendation to the Whitestown Town Council as described below. 

 

At their public hearing on 09/14/20, the Whitestown Plan Commission approved and gave a favorable 
recommendation to adopt an amended/updated Thoroughfare Plan as a part of the Whitestown Comprehensive Plan 
with a 7‐0 vote.  The complete proposed Thoroughfare Plan, with amendments, is contained in the attached Exhibit A. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Respectfully, 

 
 

Brittany Garriott 
Director of Planning and Community Development 



Exhibit A 

       

Thoroughfare Plan (with Amendments) 


